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OIC Rules Coordinator 

From: Dr. Mike Smith <drsmith@tangelohealth.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 7:30 PM 
To: OIC Rules Coordinator 
Subject: R2025-05 First Prepublication draft comment 

External�Email�

To whom it may concern. 

Insurance carriers are not delivering on the promised policies patients are purchasing, which is 
limiting their care and recovery after an accident. At my chiropractic clinic, we are seeing firsthand 
how auto insurers are increasingly using the FAIR Health database to undercut necessary treatments 
— and no one knows exactly how it works. Patients who are victims of accidents, and who have done 
everything right, are left frustrated, confused, and irritated — often directing that frustration toward our 
clinic and their attorneys — because they have not been made whole. They did nothing wrong, yet 
their lives have been negatively impacted. When treatment bills are arbitrarily reduced without clear 
justification based on a patient’s actual healthcare needs, both patients and providers are left with the 
financial burden. This “cook-book medicine” approach applies a one-size-fits-all model that ignores 
individual circumstances. Patients who pay premiums for auto insurance deserve full transparency in 
how these decisions are made, as well as the full benefits they have paid for. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Michael Smith, DC 

To help pro tect y o ur priv acy , Micro so ft O ffice prev ented auto matic do w nlo ad o f this p icture fro m the Internet. 

Dr. Mike Smith, DC, CCSP, PSP | Chiropractic Sports Practitioner, Primary Spine Practitioner 

Tangelo Health | West Seattle 
4755 Fauntleroy Way SW #120 
Seattle, WA 98116 
www.tangelohealth.com 
Phone: 206-946-1323 
Fax: 206-926-7908 

Connect with me on Instagram, Facebook, & LinkedIn 

This e-mail message and any documents attached to it are confidential and may contain 
information that is protected from disclosure by various federal and state laws, including 
the HIPAA privacy rule (45 C.F.R., Part 164). This information is intended to be used 
solely by the entity or individual to whom this message is addressed. If you are not the 
intended recipient, be advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying 
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of this message without the sender's written permission is strictly prohibited and may be 
unlawful. Accordingly, if you have received this message in error, please notify the sender 
immediately by return e-mail or call (206.547.0707), and then delete this message. 
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